
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/20/2014 1:50:18 PM
Subject: Tom Young

Tom called me today regarding S. 940 – penny sales tax bill.  He shared information and background with me as 
follows which you may already know:
 

·         The bill is modeled after the Lexington penny sales tax school property tax relief bill passed several years ago.
 

·         Sections were added to the bill as it went through the process to affect Charleston, Horry, Beaufort, 
Georgetown, and Anderson – to allow those counties to reauthorize a new penny sales tax via referendum.

·         He said he is available anytime to answer our staff’s questions about this bill and hopes she signs it.
·         I told him we would call him if we have questions. 

 
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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